
               CANNABIS BUSINESS APPLICANT NOTICE 

 

 

 

Dear Prospective Cannabis Business Applicant: 

 

            Thank you for your interest in Egg Harbor City.   Prior to obtaining any municipal 

approval, you must obtain a cannabis business license from the State of New Jersey. 

Once you go through the Cannabis Commission process and obtain a license, members of 

the Governing Body and its Professionals will be happy to meet with you to discuss your 

business within the City. 

 

            As part of the application process, you may need a Resolution from the Governing 

Body and/or a letter of approval from the Zoning Officer. You may, therefore contact the 

Zoning Officer at 609-965-1616 and codeenforcement@eggharborcity.org or the City 

Clerk at 609-965-0081 and megs@eggharborcity.org for this information.  

 

            Should you have any questions prior to obtaining a cannabis license from the 

State of New Jersey, our professionals and our staff will assist you. 

 

            We look forward to working with you.   

 

 

 

 

     Mayor and Council of Egg Harbor City     

 

 

 

 

mailto:codeenforcement@eggharborcity.org

